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Quarterly Update 
• STEAM Fair A Big Success
• Fall Field Trip Programs and

In-School Outreach Initiatives
Serve Community Youth

• Evergreen Available For
Events and Parties
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STEAM FAIR 

FALL PROGRAMS SPAN 
PRE-K TO GRADE 12

HELP GROW OUR 
KIDS CAMPAIGN

FRIENDS OF EVERGREEN
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Winter Greetings!
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CONTACT US 
We'd love to hear from you!

Evergreen Heritage Center/Farm 
(currently closed for winter) 
15603 Trimble Rd NW 
Mt Savage, MD 21545

EHC Foundation Office
101 Braddock Heights
Frostburg, MD 21532-2345             

301-687-0664 (office)
703-326-0425 (cell)

foundation@evergreenheritagecenter.org

IN THIS ISSUE: 

Fifth Graders Enjoy a 
Renaissance STEAM Fair

On November 8th, eighty 5th graders from Accident and Bel Air Elementary 
schools were part of a larger group of visiting students who traveled to 
Frostburg State University to watch The Mixed-Up Files of Mrs. Basil E. 
Frankweiler, a play about children who hide in a museum to solve the mystery 
of a statue that may have been carved by Michelangelo during the Renaissance 
era. After the play, the students participated in a Renaissance STEAM Fair 
(science, technology, engineering, arts, and math), sponsored in part by the 
Allegany Arts Council, the Frostburg State University Foundation, and the 
Evergreen Heritage Center (EHC) Foundation.

During the event, the students participated in a dance improv session of 
hiding in a museum like the one in the play that was conducted by Mountain 
City Center for the Arts.  Students were also taught by EHC instructors how 
Renaissance artists created paint from eggs and ground-up minerals (photo 
below). Students also learned about inventions developed during the 
Renaissance and then had the opportunity to develop their own inventions.
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EHC Fall Programs Span Pre-K to Grade 12
In 2017-18, the Evergreen Heritage Center (EHC) Foundation and its partners continue to provide programs for pre-K 
children participating in either Head Start or Judy Center programs, Kindergarten students at three Title I schools 
(with a high percentage of disadvantaged children), as well as middle school and high school students attending 6th 
grade, 8th grade, high school Earth Science, high school Biology, and/or After School programs.  

Shown below are Head Start children using their hand-made binoculars to investigate the EHC (top left), kindergarten 
children and their parents participating in an EHC-hosted Farmer’s Market in the school cafeteria (top right),  8th 
grade students conducting a land use study (bottom left), and high school Earth Science students collecting water 
samples from a test water well (bottom right). 
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EVERGREEN HERITAGE CENTER 
15603 Trimble Road NW, Mt Savage, MD 21545 

EVERGREEN HERITAGE CENTER FOUNDATION 
101 Braddock Heights, Frostburg, MD 21532-2345  
301-687-0664 (office)  703-326-0425 (cell)
foundation@evergreenheritagecenter.org

Our secluded location eliminates distractions, yet is a short 
drive away. We are outside Mount Savage, only 15 minutes 
from Frostburg and Cumberland. Our green facility can 
accommodate your meeting or event for up to 50 people. 
Guests may enjoy tours of the historic Evergreen Museum, 
barn, and walking trail. Catering services available.   

For more information, contact us at 301-687-0664 or 
foundation@evergreenheritagecenter.org. 

We Host Events!

Friend of Evergreen 

*Yes, I want to be a Friend of Evergreen with my tax deductible gift of  _________.

My Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
Email Address:  ________________________________________________________________________

My donation is in memory or in honor of:   _________________________________________________.

Please mail this form and your check payable to the EHC Foundation to:
EHC Foundation, 101 Braddock Heights, Frostburg, MD 21532-2345. For more information, visit our 
website www.evergreenheritagecenter.org, call 301-687-0664 or email 
foundation@evergreenheritagecenter.org

https://www.evergreenheritagecenter.org
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